
 

 

Dear Year 11 and Parents/Carers 

 

Further to Mr Stanley’s letter of 27 March, we are writing with information about the 

Sixth Form Induction Day.  

We are delighted to invite students to our Sixth Form Induction Day which will take 

place on Friday 4 July. This is for all students who will begin Year 12 in September 2025 

and is designed to provide a welcoming and enjoyable first experience of Sixth Form 

life. The programme will include the following activities: 

● Subject information sessions: you will attend introductory sessions for three A Level 

courses you have chosen 

● Question and answer session with current Sixth Form students  

● An information session about either your chosen Extension Study or taking four A 

Levels 

● Practical information about the Sixth Form and A Levels 

 

There will be plenty of opportunities to meet fellow students and you will also meet 

some of the staff who will be working with you next year. The day is designed to help all 

students to make a successful start to Year 12 in September. There will be further 

induction activities to support you when you begin the new term. 

The day starts at 8.45am and ends at 3.30pm. We will provide refreshments at break and 

you should provide your own lunch. 

We expect students to dress in accordance with our Sixth Form Dress Code for the 

Induction Day and a copy of this is linked here for information. 

We very much hope that you will be able to join us for the Induction Day. Please let us 

know whether you will be attending by completing this form by Monday 9 June. It 

will be really helpful for planning to have a reply either way.  

We do understand that some students will be unable to attend for various reasons. 

Please do not worry if you are not able to join us as we will send you links to any 

transition resources after the Induction Day. 

Please contact Miss Kilkenny if you have any questions (kkilkenny@ahs.bucks.sch.uk).   

 

Kind regards 

Mr A Skinner   Miss K Kilkenny 

Director of Sixth Form Head of Year 13 (Head of Year 12 September 2025) 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16qiuIpLq9-y-hv-1nNCvhuQjSTEDORH5/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/NaWusXhGQnDDVJ7V7
mailto:kkilkenny@ahs.bucks.sch.uk

